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-February-              
Risk Taker         

Contest 

This month’s contest is the 
100 words or less contest.  In 
100 words or less tell us what 
being a Risk Taker looks like 
at ATMS. Submit entries to 
Ms. Etheredge by February  

27th. 

The winner will receive a $25 
gift card to a place of their 

choosing.  

For more information, questions, or concerns contact Ms. Etheredge at Jessica.etheredge@pcsstn.com 

What is a Risk Taker? 
A student who is a risk taker 
approaches uncertainty with 

determination.  They work to explore 
new ideas. They are resilient in the 

face of challenges and change.   

 How can I encourage a Risk 
Taking MYP student?                                  

Encourage them to be willing to 
make mistakes. Encourage them 

to be confident and have the 
courage to try new things.  

RISK TAKER 

 How can I be a Risk Taker?                               
I can be wiling to make mistakes 
and try new things, both in and 

out of school.  I can try to do 
things in an unfamiliar way.  I can 
use good judgment and act on my 

own initiative.   

MORE INFORMATION: 

ATMS MYP Website 
http://mypatatms.wixsite.com

/atms-myp 

Official MYP Website 
http://www.ibo.org January               

Open-Minded   
Contest Winner 

7th Grader Krista Ridley.  
She received a gift card to 

Rue21. 

MYP DAY  

           Our first MYP day was 
February 15th.    For the first 
two hours of the day the whole 
school was taking part in 
“classes” that might be 
considered “outside the box.”  
We had offerings such as 
fishing, cooking, farming, 
French, interior design, sports 
talk, creative writing, Pilates 
and even Harry Potter.  Some  

Check out our video re-capping the day! 

http://tinyurl.com/ATMSMYPDAY 

of our clubs met with their 
members during this time as 
well.  Each student attended 
two “classes.”  It was an 
amazing day for our students 
and teachers.  For a complete 
list of classes please visit our 
ATMS MYP website under the 
information section.  


